

KINGDOM BUILDERS FELLOWSHIP CENTER & OUTREACH MINISTRIES

PASTORS: LEON AND DEBRA BROWN, FOUNDERS "Where New Vision Begins"

Dear Mr. Tom Molbeck:

Kingdom Builders Fellowship Center & Outreach Ministries is requesting the donation of the Stage on Wheels for our first Annual "Kingdom Fest". This community inspired event is scheduled for Saturday July 20, 2013.

Outreach is a **major** part of our ministry at Kingdom Builders. Since our establishment in October 2009, we've reached *thousands* of families in this community by implementing the following programs:

- ➤ Monthly Food Pantry Community Give away
- Weekly Food Voucher Program
- > Monthly Clothes Give away
- > WE Energies payment program
- C.O.B.Y. Project (*Community Outreach Building Youth*) Summer of 2012 (10 Week Summer Youth Development Program)
- ➤ Back to School Program (Hair Cuts & Book Bag Give away)
- > F.I.N.A.O. (Failure is Not an Option Youth Mentoring & Social Building Program)
- Breast Cancer Awareness

Since May 2012, Kingdom Builders Fellowship Center has provided food baskets for over 1,000 local families. Our membership with Feeding America in Milwaukee, WI has allowed us to faithfully do our part in giving back into the community; what's even more amazing is <u>all</u> of these projects are internally funded by the 125 faithful congregational memberships of Kingdom Builders Fellowship Center & Outreach Ministry.

Your support in donating this Stage on Wheels will enable us to utilize those funds towards our Annual Kingdom Fest in place of the food basket giveaway during that month. On that day, we will invite all of the families whose lives we've touched to an outside musical celebration which will include food, games and great fellowship.

We thank you in advance for your consideration & support in our efforts to make a difference.

Sincerely,

Leon Brown, Sr. Senior Pastor